
December 7, 2016 
 
 
Ms. Barcy F. McNeal  
Director, Office of Administration  
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  
180 East Broad Street  
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 

Re:  In re Application of Aqua Ohio, Inc. & Aqua Ohio Wastewater, Inc., Case Nos. 
16-1848-ST-ACE & 16-1849-ST-ATC  

 
Dear Ms. McNeal, 
 

On September 9, 2016, Aqua Ohio, Inc. (Aqua) and Aqua Ohio Wastewater, Inc. (AWI) 
(collectively, the Companies) filed their application in the above-captioned cases. On September 
27 and October 31, the Companies submitted revisions to the proposed tariff and other 
statements clarifying their application. By this letter, the Companies supplement the application 
by including the bill of sale and asset contribution agreement by which Aqua effected the 
transfer of the subject assets to AWI.  

 
Please let me know if there are any questions.  

 
 

Regards, 
 

/s/ Andrew J. Campbell  
Andrew J. Campbell 
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